Noelle Allen

This is Noelle Allen. I'm a resident of Seattle, Washington. I just believe that Washington State
should be honoring the spirit of the Paris Protocol even though our country is not. We do not need
to allow a facility that creates plastic and increases our greenhouse gas in this state. 1% is drastic.

We need to be cutting our greenhouse gas emissions and not increasing them. That's all I'd like to
say. Thank you very much.



